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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the process for your child joining Seacole next year we, as a college, said we would supply a 
Seacole PE top.  The information on how to get that is contained within this letter.  
 
We have virtual vouchers that can be used on the Price and Buckland website that we can allocate but 
ordering this way would incur a £3.95 P&P charge so you have a choice of how to claim your PE top. 
 
Option 1: Please email: Seacolehouse@elycollege.co.uk with the name of your child and the size that you 
require and we will order the top for you.  This will be delivered to college and given out on the first day of 
term when students would not be expected to have their PE kit with them.  If you would like to take this 
option, then please contact us no later than 3pm Friday 9th July. 
 
Option 2: If you are ordering other school uniform anyway you may want to include the PE top as part of that 
order as that would not increase the overall P&P cost.  If you would like to take this option then please email: 
Seacolehouse@elycollege.co.uk with the name of your child and requesting a voucher.  We have been asked 
to pass on that if you redeem the voucher on the website but then do not checkout you will be unable to use 
it again so please only redeem it when you are ready to checkout. 
 
If we do not hear from you then we will email you a voucher on Monday 12th July for you to use. 
 
The sizes that are available to order are 28”, 30”, 32”, XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL and the sizing chart for these is:  
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Price and Buckland have a ‘Parent Ordering Booklet’ that we have attached to this letter that gives details of 
the sizes available and have produced a short video on how to measure your child for clarity.  This can be 
found at: https://youtu.be/L3KJglNfLIQ  
 
If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Calver via the email above.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Mustill  
Assistant Principal  
Seacole House  
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